

Vol. 11 Issue | Oct. 2010

CONTACT INFO:

FAMILY SERVICES

24300 Las Brisas Rd. N Murrieta, CA 92562 (951) 304-1625

Child Development Center

(951) 696-1600

Room 4: ext. 2112

Room 5: ext. 2113

Room 6: ext. 2114

Room 7: ext. 2177

Room 8: ext. 2115

Room 10: ext. 2176

Room 11: ext. 2168

Room 12: ext. 2167

Room 207: ext. 2128

UPCOMING EVENTS

Fall Festival

Saturday November 6 10:00 am—1:00 pm



Parents Information & Communication

For more information about Family Services, our Newsletters, and Programs—please visit our website at www.murrieta.k12.ca.us under Family Services Department

Child Development Center Newsletter

OCTOBER 2010

& AXXII

IOME — SCHOOL — CONNECTION



Halloween

Safety

Kids look forward to Halloween for many reasons. They like dressing up in costumes, but the mostly, they like it for the candy and treats! Who wouldn't? Give your kids some precious Halloween memories that they'll have for life.

Here's some tips to help your children be safe on Halloween night:

- Children should always go out trick or treating accompanied by a responsible adult.
- Be careful when crossing the street. Make sure to look in both directions and make sure that there are no cars coming.
- Instruct your children not to eat any treats until they bring them home to be examined by you.
- Instruct your children to never go into the home of a stranger or get into their car.
- Make sure your child carries a flashlight, glow stick or has reflective tape on their costume to make them more visible to cars.
- For older children—let them know that they should stay together as a group if going out to Trick or Treat without an adult.
- Plan a safe route so parents know where their older children will be at



Thank you to all parents and staff for such a successful Parent Advisory Committee meeting on September 15, 2010

We had such a fantastic turn out of parents from all rooms that been decided that there will be ice cream party for all rooms on Friday—September 24!



Our Next Parent
Advisory Committee
meeting will be on
Wednesday
October 6, 2010
5:30—6:30
Room # 3

We welcome all parents and ideas for our Fall Festival on November 6, 2010



Hi! My name is Tracy Stewart. I am married with 3 beautiful daughters. I have been working here at the Child Development Center for a year and currently working in room 4 with Ms. Consuelo. However, I have been working with young children for over 13 years. In my spare time, I enjoy reading and listening to music and spending time with my family. I enjoy working with children and learning new things with them everyday. Please stop in and say hi!

Ms. Tracy